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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS ON REGISTRATION DEADLINES 

 

Senate, has, at its regular meeting of Wednesday, 03 April, 2024, re-iterated the importance of 

adhering to registration deadlines by students, faculty and staff. 

 

The import of this is that, deadlines for registration shall no longer be extended once fixed. 

 

Students are advised to take cognizance of this information as requests for extension of 

registration deadlines will no more be attended to with effect from the 2023/2024 academic 

session. 

 

Please be guided. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 
 


